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Do all charter schools have the same standards on the amount of teacher instruction that is required for virtual
learning? If so, what is the requirement? My child attends Legacy Traditional School- Cadence and is only receiving
two 30 minute sessions per day of teacher instruction. This lack of instruction by a live teacher is very concerning. If
our children were in the classroom, would it be acceptable if the teacher only instructed for 1 hour per day and left
the children to watch videos and complete assignments on their own? As parents who value education, this is not
acceptable for our children.

Thank you,
Grahm Harsh
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